
"LaMarche Manufacturing MSM Marine Chargers" 
 

  
As many of you may have already know, Charles Industries recently announced 
they were ceasing manufacturing of their Marine battery chargers.  I would just 
like to take a minute to inform you that we at La Marche Manufacturing have a 
complete line of competitive, state of the art, Marine battery chargers for you to 
offer to your customers.  
 
In recent years, La Marche has introduced many new models to our existing 
Marine charger line.  Whatever your Marine charger needs are, La Marche has a 
competitive product to offer.  Our chargers are designed and built to stand up to the 
rigors of Marine environments.  They are UL listed and meet ABS and USCG 
requirements.  
 
I invite you to take a look at the attached flyer to discover some of La Marche’s 
new Marine battery charger offerings.  La Marche has an outstanding reputation in 
the industry and has been supplying battery chargers since 1945.  As most of you 
know, Chambers Industrial Supply has been the La Marche sales representative for 
Louisiana and Mississippi for over 40 years. 
  
In closing, I would like to say that we here at Chambers Industrial Supply and La 
Marche Manufacturing stand ready to help you review specifications, size 
complete battery and charger systems and offer competitive products to you to fit 
your customer’s needs. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at any time. 
Rick Chambers: rick@chambers-industrial.com                                                  
Greig Thibodeaux: greig@chambers-industrial.com  
   
Regards, 
 
Rick Chambers 
Chambers Industrial Supply Inc 
Ph: 504-737-2288   Fx: 504-734-0738 
   
chambers-industrial.com 
 


